
       HAYTON CHURCH OF ENGLAND 

           PRIMARY SCHOOL 

    “Mighty oaks from little acorns grow” 

Proverbs 22: 6 “Start children off on the way they should go,  

and even when they are old they will not turn from it. “ 

Diary Dates 

September 2023: 

Tue 19th—R + Y1 Phonics & 

Reading Evening, 6pm 

Tue 19th—School Photos 

Tue 19th—Wheelchair basketball 

Wed 27th—School Library Bus Visit 

October 2023: 

Thu 12th—Nasal Flu Vaccinations 

R-Y6 

W/C Mon 23rd—HALF TERM 

W/C Mon 30th—Swimming for 

Pankhurst Class (Mrs. Owens) 

Tue 13st—deadline for applying 

for a Y7 secondary school place 

November 2023: 

W/C Mon 6th—Swimming for 

Attenborough class (Mrs. 

Thompson and Miss McIntosh) 

W/C Mon 13th—Swimming for 

Shackleton class (Mrs. Hawkswell) 

(more information to follow) 

Mon 20th to Thu 23rd—Scholastic 

Book Fair in School 

 

Newsletter: 15th September 

Information and Reminders 

 

Nasal Flu Immunisations 

Letters and forms regarding the flu immunisation programme, taking place 

in our school in October, have been sent home with children this 

week.  Consent forms should be completed and returned to school within 

one week of receiving your letter to ensure your child receives their 

vaccination.   

If you are looking for information, advice or guidance, you can call the NHS 

Hub on 01900 705045 or email ncm-tr.immunisation-hub@nhs.net  

Starting School in September 2024 

Please look out for the email and hard copy information that was sent out 

earlier this week with regard to the application process for parents/carers 

of children who are due to start in Reception in September 2024.  Parents 

are asked to apply online and the deadline for applying for a school place 

is 15th January 2024. 

Y6 Transfer to Secondary School 

Please look out for the email and hard copy information sent out earlier this 

week outlining the process for the transfer to secondary school for Year 6 

pupils.  Parents are asked to make their applications online by the deadline 

of 31st October 2023.  Please be aware, if your application is submitted late 

it may seriously affect your child's chances of being allocated a place at 

one of your preferred schools. 

PTA AGM 

The PTA Annual General Meeting  is at 8pm on Tuesday 26th September at 

the Stone inn. Everyone welcome! See attached poster. 

Phonics and Reading Evening - 19th September, 6pm, for R + Y1 

A reminder that we are holding a session for Reception and Year 1 parents 

to tell them about how we teach ‘Phonics’ and reading so they can 

support their child at home. Please see a separate letter for details. 

School Photos –19th September 

A reminder that we will have the school photographer in school on Tuesday 

19th September. If you would like any photos of your younger children as 

part of a family group, please arrive at 8.30am. 

School  Lunchtime and After School Clubs start next week. A letter is being 

sent out and bookings for the After School Clubs will be open online. 
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We are trying to build 

our profile on Facebook 

in order to be able to 

share with you more of 

what we are doing. 

Please follow us and tell 

all of your friends too. If 

you see something that 

you like, please share 

widely as we would 

love for as many 

people as possible to 

see how ‘GREAT’ 

#teamhayton is! 
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Follow us on Facebook:  

Hayton Church of England Primary School,  

Hayton, Brampton, Cumbria 

To see our celebrations and what we are doing in school.  

Pease visit our website: www.hayton.cumbria.sch.uk  

which is being updated weekly. 

Our Twitter feed is @HaytonCESchool 








